MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER JUNE NEWSLETTER



The club was well represented at our second major car show of the season. 17 cars from our club were displayed at the Cars at the Castle event at Hever Castle. Set in the castle grounds with access to the buildings and gardens making this a fantastic venue for the show. There was a varied array of different vehicles on display from classics to super cars. It gave us the first opportunity to see Stuart's newly acquired Rover 3.5 P6 with its newly refurbished interior and it was great to see Sarah's MGB roadster back on the road again. Our second club meeting at our new venue The Kings Head Udimore was again well attended and seems to be proving a popular with our members. Unfortunately, we were unable to get a ROOG organised during June but we are now looking forward to a very busy July.

